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Another month with lots of snow and storms. But this hasn’t stopped the 
Lions of District N2 from doing an amazing amount of great work. With our 
Bingos, Breakfasts, Catering, Den Rentals and lots of visits.

There were ten new members added to our District and I am very happy to 
welcome all of them to our Pride. I am looking forward to working with each 
of them in the years to come.

Make sure you send your Registration for the Convention to Lion Bill Bruhm 
of Bridgewater this week. Lion Bill and his committee are promising a 
wonderful time and I don’t want anyone to miss out! 

One thing I know about at the Meet and Greet, there is going to be an 
auction of five pairs of RED SHOES, belonging to you know who! Proceeds 
are going to Literacy Nova Scotia.

District Governor Claire Brunelle
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